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Dates for the diary;


 Friday 7th February – closes for half term 3.30pm


Monday 17th February - school re-opens 8.55am.
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HOW CAN I HELP AT HOME?


By supporting your child’s homework:





In Maths practicing mental calculations, using scales to measure things e.g. grams for cooking and litres/millilitres for measuring liquid. Maybe they could look at labels on bottles and see how much they have inside?


In English writing sentences using good describing words about their shared stories with careful handwriting – can they add an adverb to the sentence and check all Proper nouns have capitals even if they are in the middle of a sentence, can you find any apostrophes in your reading book?


Please practice spellings with your child – these will be given out on a Monday or Tuesday and then they will be tested on a Friday.


Making sure your child remembers to bring their book bag and water bottle to school each day!


Making sure your child has their PE kit in school and a separate one for clubs they attend, bringing and taking it home on the correct day.








SCHOOL UNIFORM


It really would be a huge help if you could check that all your child’s school uniform is labelled with their name. As the weather gets colder and suddenly, we have 30 pairs of gloves and hats to sort out it really helps at the end of the day. 


Please check PE kits and pumps are labelled too.


It also helps if items go missing that they can be returned to their owners. Thank you!




















ENGLISH and MATHS


In English, we will continue to encourage the children to join their handwriting, please encourage your children to use this skill everywhere they write!


We will be handing out spellings for the children to learn each week. They will be provided with a Look, Cover and Write sheet so they have a format to practice on. If your child prefers a different way of learning that is totally fine. Which ever method they find the easiest. When they are tested in class, we put the words in sentences. Maybe you could give this way a go at home.  


Please encourage your child to read every day. Remember a little and often is the best way to develop a love for reading! Inferential questions will also be a big focus to ensure the children understand what is happening in a text but not just relying on the text itself to provide answers. As the children progress with their phonics the books that come home will reflect their learning. Questions you could ask e.g. can you see any words with suffixes in them, what are the suffixes, has anything happened to the root word before the suffix was added?


In Maths we will be introducing the new topic of Multiplication and Division. Please practice the 2’s, 5’s, 10’s and for a challenge 3’s and 6’s. Please remember to check on the slip we gave out at parent’s evening for the link to Times Table’s Rock Stars.


We will also be covering Statistics – which the children always love the collecting of facts and then recording them on a variety of charts/graphs.








TOPIC WORK


We will be studying Fire and Ice this half term. The focus  being mainly on History and Science Our ‘hook’ to get the children’s interest will hopefully be something they are very excited to tell you about…. watch out for photos of this on our Seesaw blog which you can access through our website on your child’s class page. 


In Music we will continue with our ‘Music of the Morning’ This half term we will be encouraging the children to ‘read’ music using notation. They will then have opportunities to perform their music using non tuned instruments. Please encourage them to keep exploring different types of music at home too and see if they can name the instrument playing and tell you which group of instruments it belongs to. 


OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE


Please keep looking on the school website for the link to SEESAW’s blog. This is a great way of not only seeing but hearing some of the things you children are working on.











Welcome back! Happy New Year! We hope you had an amazing holiday and are now ready for the busy next half term ahead. This half term we are all looking forward to our new topic Fire and Ice. Below is a brief outline of the work we will all be covering in Year 2 this half term, as well as a few reminders and extra information for you. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you, Year 2 teachers.
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